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	PRESS RELEASE


Three vendors breached rules for opening hours on Easter
(Prague, April 18, 2017) The Czech Trade Inspection Authority carried out 279 inspections aimed at compliance with the Act No. 223/2016 Coll. on retail and wholesale opening hours, on Monday April 17, 2017. Three vendors violated this law, having sold goods on their premises that should have been closed on the public holiday according to the law. All three inspections were based on suggestions from consumers. The Czech Trade Inspection Authority will launch administrative proceedings concerning fines amount that can reach up to CZK 1,000,000 and up to CZK 5,000,000 in case of repeated breaches. 
One finding related to retail sale of used spare parts in České Budějovice. Another case related to a workplace at the marketplace in Studánky where mostly textile and footwear products as well as household goods and car accessories were offered. The third case also concerned a workplace with a similar range at the marketplace in Studánky. The Czech Trade Inspection Authority can publish names of particular entities after decisions come into force.
All types of workplaces were inspected, e.g. supermarkets, hypermarkets, other retail shops such as garden centres, car bazaars, furniture shops, car services with sale of accessories, shops with construction goods, internet shops, pawnshops and so on.
From October 28, 2016, the CTIA has filed 17 findings relating to violations of the Act No. 223/2016 Coll. on retail and wholesale opening hours, based on which large shops shall be closed on selected public holidays. 

Another public holiday with closed large shops should be on May 8 according to the above mentioned law. 
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